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Early Head Start and Head Start will 

continue to provide services by dropping 

off the children’s activity packets at their 

home on a weekly basis.  If you have any 

questions, do call your child’s teacher and 

leave them a message. 

 
 

Alamo Navajo Early Childhood Center will 

continue to enroll students for the rest of the 

school year.  You can call ECH at Phone # 

(575) 854-2635 x 1500 
 

 
 

 

  Early Head Start & Head Start are now on Class Dojo!  

 

What is ClassDojo? 

It’s a simple, free mobile app for iOS and Android, and can also be accessed from your computer at 

classdojo.com. 

Early Head Start and Head Start will rely on it to:  

  

o Send messages to your child’s teacher. 

o Get up-to-date update communication from: teachers, events, community information.  

o Zoom links for scheduled class times. 

o Access additional worksheets. 

o  Zoom links for children to see and talk to each other outside of class time.  

o Sharing of photos. 

  

How can I get ClassDojo? 

Reach out to your child’s teacher and ask for a link. This link can be sent through email or text 

message.  

Not enrolled? There are openings in every classroom (prenatal-5yo). Come join us! 

Please keep in mind we are following all COVID-19 guidelines and restrictions. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach me at (575)854-2635 ext.1510 or 1500. 

 
Stay safe,  

Dorianne Ladd 

Alamo Early Childhood Center 

Education/Disabilities Coordinator 


